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we	have	had	solar	for	15	years	and	this	year	we	installed	8	more	panels	to	try	to	
offset	the	lack	of	60c	rebate	which	we	do	not	fully	understand	why	we	still	do	not	
have	this.	people	need	encouragement	to	install	solar	and	govt	needs	to	legislate	
the	rebate	now	.	global	warming	is	a	reality	and	govts	need	to	get	serious	and	act	
responsibly	instead	of	cowing	down	to	short	sighted	greedy	business	interests




